
Good morning Cynthia, My name is Nick Vojnovic and I am the President of Little Greek 
Fresh Grill and a Pinellas County resident.  We have 18 family owned Greek restaurants in 
the Tampa Bay area including one near the stadium. I would like to share my thoughts of 
how important it is to keep the Rays in St Pete. Over the 25 years I have lived in the area the 
city we have been fortunate to experience great progress and growth. Keeping the Rays and 
redeveloping the area would be a home run for the city as well as community. The multi use 
plans I have seen would truly transform St Pete in a positive way. I am on the Board (and a 
big) for the Big Brother Big Sister non profit and have seen first hand how the Rays positively 
give back to the community. Please encourage the commission to proceed with the Rays 
redevelopment plan.  

Nick Vojnovic 


